
Student	Chromebook	Checkout	Agreement	
 
We are excited to be able to loan your child a Chromebook in order to facilitate this time of 
Supplemental	Learning and Distance	Learning	for	All. There is much about this whole process that 
is new for all of us and we ask for patience as we attempt to deal with all aspects of this. As you borrow 
a Chromebook, please be aware of these expectations. 
 

Expectations	
 

 We expect that the Chromebook is used for school-related activities. 
 Please care for the Chromebook in reasonable and adequate ways. This includes practices that 

will ensure the longest life of the product as well as securing the Chromebook. Avoid food and 
drink near it and also long exposure to sun/heat. 

 Students should not log into the Chromebook and then allow others to use it. 
 Under no circumstances are these Chromebooks to be used for illegal activities of any kind. 
 Please report hardware problems to WLWV IT staff. We will try to take timely and needed steps 

to resolve such issues but this may require that the Chromebook be temporarily returned. If 
others are available, we will loan a replacement. Hardware issues due to misuse or abuse will be 
charged to the student. Issues deemed as normal wear and tear will be absorbed by the district. 

 We expect that, if the Chromebook is stolen, you will file a police report within 48 hours and 
provide us a copy of the report. If this is done, the cost of the device will be absorbed by the 
district. 

 At the end of the checkout period, we will collect the Chromebook and make an assessment of it. 
We will charge the family for any damage deemed beyond reasonable wear and tear. 

 It is the intent that the Chromebooks are provided in fully functional mode. Any adjustments 
made to the systems are the responsibility of the family and our lack of ability to “un-do” any 
such adjustments will be deemed as damage and charged accordingly. 

 Students should not affix any permanent markings, stickers, or other things to the Chromebook. 
 Students and families should check with their personal insurance options to determine if the 

Chromebook can or should be covered by such a policy. We cannot provide insurance options 
and do not require such. The estimated total value of each Chromebook is $250. 

 The District may recall the Chromebook for a variety of reasons. Should such a request occur, 
please comply with it promptly.  

 These Chromebooks remain the property of West Linn – Wilsonville School District regardless 
of any money contributed to ongoing repair or maintenance. 

 Internet access is provided via the school district’s WiFi system while at school. Internet access 
at home is specifically NOT provided as a part of this program. District IT staff cannot trouble-
shoot or resolve home Internet/network connection issues. 

 Some web filtering is provided on these devices when off of our network. We encourage parents 
to set reasonable family expectations about use of these devices and to be involved your child’s 
Supplemental	Learning and Distance	Learning	for	All activities 


